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June 8, 2017 

Dear Friend of Bloomingdale, 

I am honored  to announce that the Borough of Bloomingdale will be celebrating its 100​th​ Anniversary on 

February 23, 2018, and I am writing today to invite you to be a part of this moment in our “American 

Small Town” history.  We have a dynamic Centennial Committee, formed of dedicated volunteers of our 

community, and are organizing two major celebrations during Bloomingdale’s Centennial Year.  

Plans are underway for both Winter and Summer Celebrations in February and June of 2018.  Ideas for 

the Winter Celebration, to be held in February, include a temporary ice skating rink, horse and carriage 

rides, caroling, and a display of Bloomingdale history and memorabilia.  The Summer Celebration in 

June, will include a day of fun with children’s rides, carnival games, concert with local bands, beer 

garden and of course, the day will commence with a spectacular fireworks display!  

The committee would like to be able to open all of the amenities of these celebrations at no cost to the 

families of Bloomingdale. To be able to make these exciting events, celebrating Bloomingdale’s 100th 

Anniversary available, I am asking for your support.  Your help bringing these events to life will be 

recognized at our events, and continually throughout the months leading up to, and including, the day of 

the events.  Attached, you will find a page outlining different levels of sponsorship. Your generous 

support will help ensure we will have successful, well-attended events. As always, our events are 

enjoyed by our residents, who all share the same sense of community and pride. 

I understand how busy we all are, and I do appreciate your time.  If you have any ideas or thoughts 

about these events, please do not hesitate to contact me at (973) 838-0861 extension 243. One of our 

committee members will be in touch to follow up with you in the coming weeks, and will be able to 

answer any questions you may have. 

Thank you for your consideration and your support. I hope that you will be able to assist us in making 

the 100​th​ Anniversary of our town a great success….one for the history books! 

Yours truly, 

 

Mayor Jonathan Dunleavy 

Chairman 


